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We are actively looking for a boy whom we could take into our family. It is not so easy because 
some kids are very attached to the friends in Orphanages, some have relatives who visit them 
and don’t want to change place, others have very serious behavior problems. 
 

  
 
We visited Alexey from Kaluzhskaya area 
 

  
 
Ruslan from Moscow area and Ivan from Tverskaya.  
 
We continue our search and would appreciate your prayers. 
 
On April 15 we celebrated weddings of Ruslan and Olesya who both graduated from our Rehab 
program. It’s so very good to see how people who were literally dying little more than a year 
ago, now demonstrate new life in Christ! Only His power can change hearts and lives. We praise 
the Lord that He gave us privilege to be His coworkers in His field.  
 

http://www.newlifekids.ru/
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Both Ruslan and Olesya work. They live in one of the Rehab Center’s home and are involved in 
the adaptation ministry. May the Lord bless them and their young family! 
 
 
Grace and peace, 
Pastor Andrei Blinkov 
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